
Distance Learning-Student Expectations: Zoom Classroom 
 
 

● Join your class a couple minutes early to ensure proper connection. 
 

● Mute yourself except when talking; this limits the background noise. 
 

● Make sure you are in a comfortable environment, that is free of distractions. 
 

● Dress appropriately, follow TPS guidelines to the best of your ability. 
 

● Student’s face must be visible to the teacher.  Students may use a school 
appropriate background, if needed.  
 

● Students must use their first and last name in Zoom class.  
 

● Do not share the zoom link with anyone outside of your class. 
 

● Do not share your screen unless instructed by your teacher. 
 

● Only use the chat as instructed by your teacher (the content of the chat 
should be for classroom use only, chats will be saved and monitored) 
 

● Make sure you are logging onto the appropriate class and attending as much 
of the class as possible. 
 

● Attend as many Zoom meetings as possible. This is equivalent to attending 
class in person so make sure you are staying on top of your attendance. 
 

● While your video is on, try not to be a distraction to the other students 
attending the class. 
 

● If you have questions during the Zoom meeting, please refer to your teacher’s 
protocol. (It may be to drop the question in the chat, to raise your hand on the 
video, or to click the raise hand icon on your screen). 
 

● Be present - Avoid multitasking. 
 


